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My name is Na’Ol Adam, and I live in the Parkrose area of Portland. I am a senior at 

Parkrose high school, and I want to show my support for HB3062. This bill is really 

important because it would help our community in many ways. First, it would provide 

more funding for our schools. As a student, I know how important it is to have good 

teachers, supplies, and programs to help us succeed. Right now, we don’t always 

have everything we need to learn well, and HB3062 could change that. 

Second, our parks and public spaces need improvements. Many of the parks in 

Parkrose don’t have enough resources, and some are not safe for kids to play in. I 

think if we had better parks, more kids would have a place to go outside and stay 

active. This bill would also help support local businesses, which could create more 

jobs for young people and adults in our community. More jobs and support for small 

businesses would make Parkrose a better place to live for everyone. 

Overall, I believe that HB3062 will help Parkrose grow in a positive way. It would 

make our schools, parks, and local businesses stronger, which will improve life for 

everyone in the neighborhood. I hope the people in charge will vote yes on this bill so 

we can have a better future here in Parkrose. 

 

Sincerely, 

Na’Ol Adam 

 


